
 Tyalla Public School Newsletter   

 Phone: 6652 4488 ~ Email: tyalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au ~ Website: tyalla-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

From the  Relieving                                

Principal’s Desk … 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 10. 

This is the last week of term before the two week 
holiday break. It is important to attend school all 
week. We will have our FriYay activities, which 
will also include our PBL celebration. I would like 
to acknowledge the fantastic improvement of   
students that were attending below the expected 
90% attendance. The improvement from Term 2 
to Term 3 is a huge 19% increase. This is very                      
impressive! 

Stage 2 excitedly attended the camp to the Coffs 
Coast Adventure Centre last Thursday and Friday. 
They had a wonderful time, displaying great 
sportsmanship and representing our school 
proudly. They returned very exhausted, with lots 
of stories of their fun experience. 

Please look out for an information letter on the 
update of the canteen. It will come this week. 

Thank you to the Breakfast Club volunteer crew. 
The volunteer crew fed over 100 students bacon 
and egg sandwiches last Friday. This Friday there 
will be pancakes on the menu. We are so                          
fortunate to have this wonderful team. 

These holidays we will be having a number of               
upgrades through the Capital Works program. 
This includes our office area and staffroom, which 
are being re-carpeted and painted. There are a 
number of areas having a landscape facelift. 
There is more to come as we continue to have 
work done around our school over the rest of the 
year.  

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THE GUMBAYNGGIRR PEOPLES AS THE TRADITIONAL CUSTODIANS OF OUR SCHOOL LANDS      19/09/2023 

We are currently updating and ordering new Tyalla                   
representative sports uniforms. Keep an eye out for 
these! 

Please note that there is no Staff Development Day at 
the beginning of Term 4 and all students return to 
school on Monday 9th October. 

Have a fabulous holiday break. 

Brooke Deacon 
Relieving Principal 

STAGE 2 CAMP 





22nd September   Final Day of Term 3 (all students) 
Friday     (Happy Holidays) 
9th October    First Day of Term 4 (all students) 
Monday      Welcome back! 
18th October    Lighthouse Community of Schools Concert 
Wednesday    (more information to follow) 
19th October    Kindy 2024 Orientation (Session 1) 
Thursday     (A big welcome to our 2024 Kindy students) 
Term 4     Stage 3 Camp - Cascade Environmental Education Centre 
      (Monday 6th to Thursday 9th November) 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - TUESDAY (EVEN WEEKS) AT 2:15PM IN THE 
SCHOOL HALL … ALL WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

I started at Tyalla Public School in Week 7 of this term as Assistant Principal Special                           
Education. I have taught for the past 13 years in the area of special education within the              
local Coffs Harbour area, both high school and primary school. 

I enjoy spending time on the weekends with my family, camping and visiting new places. 

I am looking forward to working with the incredible team at Tyalla and getting to know the 
school community. 

Mrs Rebecca Galvin - Assistant Principal Special Education 

        MC Lime Teacher 

Intensive Swimming … 

Intensive Swimming will take place in Weeks 5 and 6 of Term 4. These lessons are    
designed to help develop confidence and provide students with basic skills in water 
safety and survival. Students in Years 2-6 are able to attend, however due to limited 
places, we are only able to accept the first 100 notes and money returned.  

The cost for the 10 day program is $30, to be paid online through the School Bytes online payment system 
accessible via the Tyalla Public School website homepage. For support in navigating online payments please 
visit the following: https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/ssections/4414095645839-Parent-Guides 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - SCHOOL BYTES PAYMENT SYSTEM 

Tyalla Public School has implemented the program ‘School Bytes’ to send and sign permission notes and make                   
payments. In order to sign permission notes, parents and carers will need to create a School Bytes account to enter 
information into the permission note and/or give consent. This way you will not need to print and complete                   
permission notes, making it more convenient and efficient. Thank you for your cooperation during this transition. 



 

 

Giinagay and hello, 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Jude and I am the new Community Hubs Leader for Tyalla Public School. I am so 
excited to be in this new role and to be a part of creating a wonderful new space and                   
service for Tyalla families, staff and the wider community. 

Community Hubs are embedded in primary schools and connect families from diverse                   
cultural backgrounds with the wider community. They connect women and their young      
children with each other and their school through a variety of activities and with                              
organisations that can provide health, education and support. 

I will be at Tyalla Public School Monday through to Thursday and am looking forward to 
meeting as many students and their families as I can. Next term we look forward to starting 
up a day and space to welcome community members to morning tea, to connect and listen 
to ways in which the Hub can offer support and create programs and groups. 

The Community Hub is open to everyone and I can’t wait to see what we as a community 
can dream up together! 



5 MAGENTA - MISS BOWKETT 

5 Magenta have been exploring the concept of forces 
during science this term. We have learnt about push 
and pull forces, along with the concepts of gravity, 
thrust and air resistance. This week we made our own 
parachutes out of different materials and investigated 
how the shape and size of a parachute affects the 
time it takes to land. 



 
STAGE 2 (YEAR 3/4 CAMP) 

Team work equals dream work! 

Stage 2 visited the Coffs Coast                    
Adventure Centre last week and 
by all accounts, fun was had by 
all. The students worked through 
a number of activities which                       
encouraged team work and                   
critical thinking.  
Well done Stage 2! 



 

 
STAGE 2              
CAMP 



 

 

 

 

    

 

Y A A M A G A Y 

(here you are, here it is) 

Giinagay Ngujawiny (hello everyone), 

We have been working on sand art and a selection of artworks follow. We will continue on this until 
most classes have a piece to take home. 

Indigenous Literacy Day 
Classes celebrated Indigenous Literacy Day with a virtual film event. People of the Baanya mob in NT 
and Rubibi mob in WA shared stories, culture and their First Nations language. A livestream followed 
from inside the Sydney Opera House with Indigenous Literacy Foundation ambassadors. 

Gumbaynggirr Rangers 
Jesse from the Gumbaynggirr Rangers came to Tyalla to conduct a workshop on cultural burning for 
our Year 5 and 6 students. Cultural burning is a way of looking after country and wildlife using a                  
method of creating a more safe and manageable environment. 
 
Darrundang (thank you) 

Aunty Glenda Perkins 

Aboriginal Education Officer 



Y A A M A G A Y - Happy Box Project 

Donations                   
Appreciated 

Beauty & Hair 
Care Products 

Formal Wear 



Y A A M A G A Y - Happy Box Project 

Thank You for                  
Supporting our                 

Remote                            
Communities 

Working Together               
to Support our    

Youth 

Happy 
Boxes 



 

 

Assembly Awards 

WELL DONE TO STUDENTS WHO                                 
RECEIVED AWARDS AT OUR LAST ASSEMBLY 



 

 

Assembly Awards 

 






